GOOD MORNING LIMESTONE! WELCOME TO ROCKET ONE FOR WEDNESDAY JANUARY 29TH.
--
IF ANY SENIORS HAVE NOT YET PICKED UP THEIR T-SHIRT PLEASE SEE MRS. COOVERT IN ROOM 208. 
--
ANY GIRLS INTERESTED IN PLAYING SOCCER THIS SPRING SHOULD SEE COACH FITCH IN ROOM 37 IN THE ENGLISH HALL FOR INFORMATION ON TRYOUTS.
--
DO YOU LIKE PIZZA OR SPAGHETTI? HOW ABOUT HISTORY?  WELL IF YOU DO, MR. CARUSO IS OFFERING A TRIP TO ITALY IN JUNE OF 2015! FOR QUESTIONS SEE MR. CARUSO IN ROOM 91.
--
GIRLS TRACK OPEN GYMS HAVE STARTED. THEY ARE MONDAY,WEDNESDAY AND FRIDAYS FROM 3:00 TO 4:00.
--
THE LIMESTONE SOPHOMORE AND VARSITY BOYS BASKETBALL TEAMS WILL BE PLAYING IN THE BATAVIA SHOOTOUT ON SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 8. TICKETS ARE $7 FOR THE DAY. IF YOU ARE INTERESED IN PURCHASING A TICKET, PLEASE SEE MRS. BARNETT IN THE BUSINESS OFFICE BEFORE WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 6. SUPPORT LIMESTONE BASKETBALL AND GET YOUR TICKET TODAY!
 --
LIMESTONE IT'S THAT TIME OF YEAR WHERE YOU NEED TO; DODGE, DUCK, DIVE, DIP, AND DODGE FOR EASTER SEALS. THIS YEAR'S DODGE-BALL TOURNAMENT IS ON SUNDAY FEBRUARY 16TH AT NOON. GRAB 6 OF YOUR BEST BUDS AND GRAB A PACKET FROM MR. ZIMMERMAN'S ROOM, ROOM 11, IN THE BUSINESS HALL. HURRY IN AND GRAB A PACKET TODAY!
 --
DETENTION HALL IS READY FOR BUSINESS TODAY AFTER SCHOOL AT 2:50 IN ROOM 301.  PLEASE BRING STUDY MATERIALS AND BE ON TIME.
 --
ATTENTION FRESHMEN: CLASS T-SHIRTS WILL GO ON SALE THIS THURSDAY AND FRIDAY DURING ALL LUNCH HOURS. THEY ARE $15 EACH AND YOU MUST PAY WHEN ORDERING. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEE THE DESIGN BEFORE TOMORROW, SEE YOUR ROCKET ACADEMY ADVISOR.
 --
ATTENTION STUDENT BODY MEMBERS THE GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT IS WORKING ON THE SCHEDULE TO BEGIN SEEING STUDENTS FOR REGISTRATION BUT WE WILL BE UNABLE TO CALL YOU IN IF YOUR WISHLIST PAPERWORK HAS NOT BEEN RETURNED TO EITHER YOUR ROCKET ACADEMY ADVISOR OR THE BOX IN THE GUIDANCE OFFICE
A REMINDER THAT YOUR WISHLIST WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED WITHOUT A PARENT OR GUARDIAN SIGNATURE! SO, IF YOU'RE EXCITED ABOUT WORKING ON YOUR SCHEDULE FOR NEXT YEAR THE BALLS IN YOUR COURT TO GET YOUR PAPERWORK RETURNED AS SOON AS POSSIBLE TO SECURE AN APPOINTMENT SLOT!
 --
DUE TO CANCELLATION OF SCHOOL ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY, THE 2014 TALENT SHOW HAS BEEN CHANGED FROM TONIGHT TO THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 6, AT 7 PM.  WE ARE HOPING THE CHANGE IN DATE WILL ALLOW MORE OF YOU TO PURCHASE TICKETS AND ATTEND THIS PROM FUNDRAISER. AGAIN, THE NEW DATE FOR THE TALENT SHOW IS THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 6.
--
WE'D LIKE TO WISH A HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: LOUIS MILLER 
MR. HILL
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